

The Blood Synergy warmly welcomed nearly 200 participants to the Open Meeting 2025. The meeting's keynote was delivered by our UK-based investigator Prof Simon Stanworth, and followed by presentations highlighting the work of a talented team of early and mid-career researchers. The afternoon session took on an educational slant, describing new ways to approach transfusion research, and finished with an outline for the future of clinical trials addressing transfusion.

Thank you to everyone who participated in the meeting, whether in person or virtually from around the world. We're especially thankful to our incredible presenters and facilitators for sharing their time, insights, and enthusiasm.

















